
HEATHER GARTH PRIMARY ACADEMY  
PTA  

 

Dear FS1 and 2 Parent/Carer,       25th September 2023 

The PTA will be running an after-school Halloween craft session in the blue building. The cost for this 

session will be £2 to help raise money for school funds. It will be held on 23rd October 2023 and will 

run from 3.05-4.00pm. Children must be accompanied by an adult to attend the craft session.  

If you wish your child to attend, please complete the slip below and return to your class teacher with 

the money included. We cannot accept any places for slips without money.  

This will be on a first come first served basis and resources will need to be purchased beforehand, so 

please return your slips no later than 16th October.  

Kind regards 

The PTA, Mrs Bennet and Miss Walker  

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

FS Halloween Craft  

Child’s name _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Accompanying parent ___________________________________________ 

 

I would like to attend the Halloween craft session on 23rd October 2023. I acknowledge that I will need to 

attend with my child for the session.  

 

Signed __________________________________________________________   Date ____________________ 

 

 

 

 


